North Yorkshire Council are currently running a survey that will help them better understand your views of special education needs and disabilities (SEND) support in North Yorkshire. They are inviting parents and carers of children and young people with SEND to share their views on what is working well and what can be improved.
Your response will be used to help them identify areas for improvement and inform an application for a grant from the Department for Education (DfE) to help them further improve supports and services in North Yorkshire.
In line with the Local Area SEND Strategy, they want to put children and young people at the heart of this plan and your views as a parent or carer are important to make sure they are focussing on the right areas.
The survey will take around 10 minutes to complete and is anonymous. The survey will be open until 6th October 2023 and they encourage you to share the link with other parents and carers in your area so that they can hear the views of as many people as possible.
You can access the survey here: DBV Survey for Parents & Carers

